
Wizards governors report Autumn  

 

This term, Wizards have been working hard in all aspects of learning 

and are very proud to show you what they have achieved. We have 

covered a variety of topics and have certainly expanded our knowledge! 

 

English 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term in English, the Wizards began by looking at stories from the 

same author. We looked at our favourite author Julia Donaldson we 

looked at her very famous books – The Gruffalo, Stickman, Room on the 

Broom, Zog and Snail and the whale. The children loved listening to 

these stories and explored the stories in different ways. We could use 

adjectives to describe ‘The Gruffalo,’ we created our own Stick men and 

took them on our own adventure! We also looked at a variety of poems 

based on the theme of animals. We were able to identify the different 

rhyming words and worked together really well to perform a poem we 

had learnt!  

 



Maths 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The wizard children are a group of budding mathematicians! We have 

focussed this term on number and counting. We have practised our 

counting skills through singing lots of different songs and being able to 

represent numbers in different ways. We have used lots of practical 

resources to count and we are trying extremely hard when forming our 

numbers.  

 

Art 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The wizards love all things messy! They have loved the art sessions this 

term. We have been practising our colour mixing using primary colours. 

We used different medias to complete observational drawings. Our 

favourite part was looking at the famous artist Andy Goldsworthy who 

was famous for using natural objects in his art – he even used cow 

dung! We made our own piece of art using his as inspiration.  



Forest School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The wizards truly love being outdoors! They took our learning of The 

Gruffalo outside where we went on a Gruffalo trail! We then picked our 

own blackberries and made a delicious Gruffalo crumble! Then onto 

Autumn when the weather started getting dull. We looked at the signs of 

Autumn – picking conkers and looking at the change of colour in the 

leaves. In the final week we had a free play session where we got to hang 

out in the hammock and went river paddling!  


